
 

1/15 PTO meeting at League Elem. At 6:00pm in the library 

1/20 MLK Day No School 

January 2020 

Friday, January 10th grade cards 

were sent home.  Since this is the 

second semester, half of the school 

fee of $10.00 must be up to date in 

order for your child to receive their report card.  Notices have 

been sent home this week regarding any fees owed or you may 

contact the office for more information. 

The Norwalk Fire Department has once 

again provided coat for kids.  Fireman 

Charles Hillman headed up the campaign 

this year.  Over the past few years, Fire-

man Hillman and the Norwalk Fire Depart-

ment has generously donated coats for 

students that need them.  A special THANK 

YOU goes out to the Norwalk Fire Depart-

ment for keeping our kids safe and warm. 

The Norwalk City School Preschool is taking registration for the coming 

school year. We have AM (8:20-11:30) and PM (12:15-3:25) classes. If 

your child or you know of a child that turned 4 by August 1st; they 

would be eligible along with a qualifying income. If interested please 

call 419-660-1663 or log on to norwalktruckers.net and clicking on 

Maplehurst’s webpage then preschool application to download an 

application. 

NO SCHOOL —Jan. 20th 

Please remember that we will not 

be in school on January 20th in hon-

or of  Martin Luther King, Jr. Day. 

With the beginning of the new year, parent / guardian addresses 

and phone numbers may often times change.  If that has hap-

pened recently, please let our office know by calling at 419-668-

6035. 

Fireman Frado and Fireman Luxon pose for a picture 

with Maplehurst students. Students (left to right) front 

Adelina Clements  and Akira Rocco.  Back row Elisa 

Escamilla, Daniel Reynolds, Thomas Reynolds and 

Kaleb McEowen. 


